
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
12 July 2013   
          
  
Newsletter No 38 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Dance Festival 
This year’s Annual Dance Festival has once again been a huge success.  We were honoured to 
have a number of Birmingham Authority School Improvement Advisors and some local Head 
Teachers attend. Well done to all the children taking part and all the staff who worked so hard and 
also for staff giving up their time in the evenings.  Thank you to parents for bringing the children back 
at 5:30pm and collecting them so promptly at the end of the evening.  Thank you for your support. 
 
Year 6 Leavers Events 
Event Day & Time Location 
Leavers Assembly Monday 15 July 2013 at 6:00pm School Hall 

Graduation Prom Monday 22 July 2013 at 6:30pm School Hall 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 15 July 2013.  All Parents/Carers are welcome to attend and stay for coffee 
afterwards. If Parents/Carers do attend could I please ask them to stay until Celebration Assembly 
finishes. This demonstrates to all the children that the entire celebration assembly is valued by 
Parents/ Carers. Thank you for your support. 
 

Hasan Chughtai   Nursery 
For being helpful to others 

when tidying up 

 Kyas-Shelah Lescott-Anderson   
RW 

For producing a fantastic invitation 
for our teddy bears’ picnic 

     Te’airey Manchester-Mey  
RB 

For trying her best in all areas 

 Roshan Daher  1C 
For working hard to improve 

his athletic skills 

Brianna Anderson  1/2L 
For getting 10/10 in her spellings all 

term 

    Adan Rahiem  2S 
For working hard in Numeracy 

looking at money 

     Whole Class  3L 
 For excellent behaviour at 

Twycross Zoo 

Whole Class    3/4B 
For being great ambassadors of St 
Mary’s whilst visiting Twycross Zoo 

Atish Bangar   4J 
For being an excellent role 
model for the class whilst 

visiting Twycross Zoo 

  Carmelle Clarke   5W 
For brilliant breadmaking 

Oyinde Bascome   5/6B 
For working hard consistently over 

the last two years 

  Isla Sutton  6S 
For an excellent years work 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 15 July 2013. The lucky children 
will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Weekly Certificates 
Lining Up 5W 

Spick and Span 6S 
Movement Bird 1/2L 
Attendance 6S 

Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 4J  Runners up - 3/4B 
 
Sports Day 
This years Sport’s Day will take place on Tuesday 16 July 2013 in the school playground.  Key 
Stage 1 will be in the morning starting at 10:00am.  Key Stage 2 will be in the afternoon starting at 
1:30pm.  Parents/Carers are welcome to come along to support their children but please do not 
bring sweets, ice-cream etc or drinks for the children.  Every child in school has their own water 
bottle.  If it is raining Sports Day will be held in the school hall. 
 
Parents Evening 
Thank to all those Parents/Carers who attended last nights Parents Evening.  It was so nice to see 
so many of you and hear your positive comments. I do hope that you all agree that the children are 
making very good progress. 
 
Chess Tournament 
Congratulations to Ajeet Dhaliwal in 4J for winning this year’s Chess Tournament.  He will receive 
his winners trophy on Monday morning in Celebration Assembly. Well done also to Rehmel Brown 
who was the runner-up. 
 
End Of Year Church Service 
Our end of year church service will be taking place on Tuesday 23 July 2013. The service will start at 
11am in St Mary’s Church. Parents/Carers are welcome to join us in our celebrations. 
 
Attendance and Punctuality 
Please support us in continuing to improve our attendance and punctuality by encouraging your 
children to come to school and be on time every day. 
 
Term Dates 

End of Term 

 
Children break up on 
Tuesday 23 July 2013 

and return on 
Wednesday 4 September 2013 

 

 
Have a lovely weekend.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher  
National Leader of Education 

KS1 KS2 
Rishi Dadwal 

For getting a tissue and wiping 
a child’s tears when they were 

crying 

Emmanuelle Fuller-Broomes 
For supporting another child 

when they were upset 


